THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
  QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY
    1230.	Mr. D J Maynier (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade and Industry:
(1)	Whether the Companies and Intellectual Properties Commission (CIPC) issued a Compliance Notice to the Board of Directors of a certain company (name furnished); if not, why not; if so, on what date was it issued;
(2)	whether, in respect of each specified month since the Compliance Notice was issued, the CIPC received a monthly report on the progress and implementation of the measures set out in the Compliance Notice; if not, in each specified case, why not; if so, in each specified case, what are the relevant details;
(3)	whether the Board of Directors of the specified company have complied with the Compliance Notice; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?NW1328E
[bookmark: OLE_LINK2][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK4][bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK8][bookmark: OLE_LINK9]	Response: 

(1) Yes, it was issued on 29 January 2018.
(2) The Company is providing the CIPC with monthly reports in compliance with the Notice, which the CIPC is currently assessing.
(3) The Board of Directors have six months from the date of the Compliance Notice to comply. Therefore, they have until 29 July 2018 to comply.







THE NATIONAL 

ASSEMBLY

 

  

QUESTION FOR 

WRITTEN REPLY

 

    

1230.

 

Mr.

 

D J Maynier 

(DA) to ask the Minister of Trade and Industry:

 

(1)

 

Whether the Companies and Intellectual Properties Commission (CIPC) 

issued a Compliance Notice to the Board of Directors of a c

ertain company 

(name furnished); if not, why not; if so, on what date was it issued;

 

(2)

 

whether, in respect of each specified month since the Compliance Notice 

was issued, the CIPC received a monthly report on the progress and 

implementation of the measur

es set out in the Compliance Notice; if not, in 

each specified case, why not; if so, in each specified case, what are the 

relevant details;

 

(3)

 

whether the Board of Directors of the specified company have complied 

with the Compliance Notice; if not, why no

t; if so, what are the relevant 

details

?

NW1328E

 

 

Response: 

 

 

(1)

 

Yes, it was issued on 29 January 2018.

 

(2)

 

The 

Company is providing the CIPC with monthly reports in compliance with 

the Notice, which the CIPC is currently assessing.

 

(3)

 

The Board of Directors have six

 

months from the date of the Compliance 

Notice to comply. Therefore, they have until 29 July 2018 to comply.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

